
 

 

 
 
 
Vaduz 3 November 2020 – AK/RM/ij-4253 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
 
As a result of the COVID 19 pandemic, our country is currently facing considerable challenges in all 
areas of public and private life, and these also entail restrictions for everyone. Within this context, 
the Office of Education is being called upon, on the one hand, to continue to guarantee access to 
education as a priority and, on the other hand, to help to the best of its ability to contain the spread 
of coronavirus. For this reason, a number of steps have already been taken and protective measures 
have been established in schools for many months. We would like to thank each and every one of 
you for your understanding and cooperation in implementing these protective measures! 
 
Schools remain dependent on your help when it comes to successfully overcoming this crisis. For this 
reason, we kindly ask you once again to observe the following points in the field of schooling: 
 

 In the event of illness, pupils must stay at home.  

 If you as a parent develop coronavirus symptoms yourself, please wait for the test result be-
fore sending your child back to school.  

 
The school is doing everything in its power to constrain the spread of coronavirus. For this reason, 
additional measures have been taken to prevent classes at all levels from mixing. The aim is to re-
duce possible chains of infection and to safeguard contact tracing.  
 
Of course, all of these constraints on “normal” school life are testing the patience of everyone in-
volved, including pupils. However, the health of the general population, which also includes our pu-
pils, is the overriding priority. We are doing all we can to maintain classroom teaching in schools, by 
observing the protective measures. Everything needs to be done to prevent school closures, such as 
happened in March 2020. This in order to ensure access to educational institutions in the compulsory 
school sector, to guarantee pupils’ learning and to continue providing families with the best possible 
support. To this end, we need the continued support of our parents and pupils when it comes to 
implementing the measures that have been established to combat this pandemic. 
 
Stay healthy and keep taking care!  
 

 
Arnold Kind, Director 
 

 



Wash your hands 
thoroughly

Avoid  
shaking hands

Cough and  
sneeze into the 

crook of your elbow

Maintain social  
distancing

#HebenSorg  www.hebensorg.li

Symptoms?  
Stay at home,  

phone the hotline   
+423 235 45 32

Wear face masks in 
public transport and 
in buildings that are 

open to the public

Thank you!
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